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We inform all passengers planning a trip to the United States of the need for
mandatory filling before departure and the provision of a special attestation form at
check-in, which is available for download at the link:

https://www.cdc.gov/quarantine/order-safe-travel.html

We also want to remind you that from November 8, 2021, the requirement came
into force that all non-US air passengers traveling to the United States on
nonimmigrant visas must be fully vaccinated and must provide proof of their
vaccination before boarding the plane to the United States.

More information can be found on the website of the US Embassy in Uzbekistan - 
https://uz.usembassy.gov/ru/covid-19-information-ru/
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